
 

 

Reviewers Make the Journal Go Round

 
Thank you to all our peer reviewers for sharing your time and efforts to support the development of quality 

manuscripts for our readers. We greatly appreciate all the suggestions and building the creditability of work 

done by our authors. Your efforts truly create our first aid education community and are propelling us forward 

in the revolution of first aid. Peer reviewers for Volume 1 include: 

• Cary Hale  

• David Young 

• Bill Mintram  

• Nick Rondinelli 

• Mazen Al-Hebshi 

• Charna Young  

• Rosabelle Chedid 

• Constantine Au 

• Mathilde Staerk 

•  Lyle Karasiuk 

• Karlene Cifuentes 

• Katie Pavoni  

• Peter Hodkinson  

• Thomas Pedersen 

• Alan Batt 

• Tracey Taylor  

• Adelita Gonzales-

Cantu  

• Elle Gordon  

• Tod Schimelpfenig 

• Katie Dainty 

• Gregory Jouvion 

• Bob Fish  

• Ryan Circh 

•  Dan Anton 

• Auwal Muhammad  

• Joost Bierens 

• Paul Snobelen  

• Debbie Shaffer  

• Toshihide Itoh  

• Martin Etcheverry  

• Diane Story  

• Andrew Foran 

•  Axel Siu  

• Joe Mulligan  

• Joanna Muise  

The IJFAE would also like to welcome Christine Boase as a new Editor for our continued work. Chris brings 

in many years of international first aid education development and has been a champion of the journal since 

its conception.  

Again, thank you to all who have made our first year a success in disseminating the good work being done by 

a growing community of educators around the world. If you would like to become a reviewer please visit, 

https://digitalcommons.kent.edu/ijfae/for_reviewers.html to learn more or join the editorial board please 

contact me at editor@firstaid-revolution.org. 

In humble service, 

Jeffrey L. Pellegrino, Ph.D., MPH 

Editor-in-Chief 
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